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Greetings Pescadores! 

Summer has 
arrived! We are 
all busy with our 
summer 

schedules, and I would 
like to remind you to 
keep in touch with your 
brothers and sisters in 
Christ.  

We do this through 
Sunday morning 
worship, Secuelas, 
email/phone, and social 
events, which seem to 
be many during these 
few short precious 
summer months! 

Remember to pray for 
those who are serving 
on team. And sign up to 
serve elsewhere as you 
can. This all helps us 
grow as a community. 
And it blesses the 
Pilgrims. And blesses us. 

There is joy in serving. 
Jesus wrote the book on 
joy. I have found an 
interesting exercise to 
do: Underline the word 
joy every time you find it 
mentioned in the Bible. 
Then I go and see why 
it’s there. I have found 
joy in the Lord – always.  

At this time I don’t think 
a July secretariat 
(business meeting) is 
necessary. So come and 
enjoy the picnic and the 
fellowship with other 
Pescadores and perhaps 
a few potential Pilgrims. 

De Colores,  

Jerry Cole 
President 

President’s Letter 

Greg Smithers—Men’s Rector #54 

Oct 31-Nov 3, 2019 

Dear Fellow Pescadores, 
 
I am continuing to finish putting 
together the Men’s #54 team!  It is 
taking me longer than I had 
planned, but I am reminded that it 
is not my plan, it is His plan. Right 
now, I have about 8 open positions 
still.   I am reminding myself that 
God is never early, never late, He’s 
always right on time. This will be 
true in completing the team. I 

(Continued on page 2) 

Dear Tres Dias Community, 
 
As I sit to write this note to you, 
the Vermont community of Tres 
Dias, I am amazed at how God 
works through each one of us. 
The Women’s Team is full! The 
scripture I have chosen for the 
weekend is Ephesians 4:15-16 
and is taken from the NKJV 
“Speaking the truth in love, may 
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grow up in all things into Him who is the head
-Christ from whom the whole body, joined and 
knit together by what every joint supplies, 
according to the effective working by which 
every part does its share, causes growth of 
the body for the edifying of itself in love”. 
 
Please consider how you will “cause growth of 
the body for the edifying of itself in love” on 
the upcoming Oct./Nov. weekends. There are 
many ways to do your share in the Tres 
Dias community. I’d love to see a stellar 
crowd at the Mananita and Closing. As the 
Rectors introduce the Tres Dias Community to 

(Continued from page 1 - Women’s Rector Letter) 

(Continued on page 4) 

Fall Dates are set!! 

Mark your calendars and start praying and 
asking people to attend as a Pilgrim for our 

fall weekends. 

Men’s weekend is Oct 31-Nov 3 

Women’s weekend is Nov. 7-10 

Before you know it, these dates will be here, 
so now is the time to round up those 

applications. Lets get the weekends full and 
have to put people on a waiting list for next 

year! Wouldn’t that be a blessing! 

struggled to find time to make the phone calls 
and follow-up with people who were thinking 
and praying about serving, so it is taking longer 
than I had hoped.  But, am very excited to see 
who those last people will be! Praise the 
Lord!!   
 
I’m so excited to see what the Lord has 
planned as we start getting to know one 
another better.  We will be meeting mostly on 
Friday nights, with a couple of Saturdays 
meeting the weeks we have Sequelas. We will 
be alternating between Cambridge and 
Randolph to encourage more people from all 
over to consider serving.  Please pray for all the 
men and women as people are preparing Rollos 
and organizing for the weekend. Also pray that 
the Lord will help me to be a good listener and 
hear Him give direction. Let Him go before me 
as this is His weekend, not mine! Pray for a 
hedge of protection around all the team as we 
travel for meetings and that all would remain 
healthy and strong to serve.  We all have our 
talents, so please pray that the Lord shows our 
team how to put their God-given talents to 
work in service for Him. I pray, also, that He 
will use this planning time to stretch and grow 

(Continued from page 1) 

Men’s Rector, continued 

us all in our Christian walk, too. I know that I 
have gained so much from the weekends I have 
already served on. We are all growing in our 
Christian walk each time we serve! 

 
My prayer for the Pilgrims is that 
they will come to know God’s 
grace, love and plan for them—

to know that that God has a plan for their lives, 
to prosper! as my theme verse states in 
Jeremiah 29:11 For I know the plans I have for 
you,” declares the LORD, “plans to prosper you 
and not to harm you, plans to give you hope 
and a future. (NIV) 
 
Please be praying for the Lord’s direction in 
seeking Pilgrims for the weekend and pray 
about other ways that you can serve for 
support on the weekends, whether it be with 
Palanca, serving a meal, Mananita, or coming to 
the closing.  Please attend the next Secuela to 
reconnect with the community, and look at the 
sign-up sheet, too! 
 
De Colores, 

Greg Smithers 
Men’s #54 Rector 

Women’s Rector, continued 
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Men’s Team List Position Women’s Team List 

Greg Smithers Rector Claudette Goad 

 Rector in Training Heather Hendrickson 

 Mentor Carolyn Satre 

Ron Rilling Spiritual Director Paul Ciampaglia 

Wayne Lydem “ Janet Smithers 

Wayne Warner Chief Auxiliary Carole Richards 

Don Jones Rollo Room Auxiliary Ginny West 

Jerry Cole “ Suzanne Pickett 

 “ Cheryl Lake 

 “ Frances Post 

Gary Irish Chief Kitchen Auxiliary Kathy McClough 

Mark Tourville Kitchen Auxiliary Jane Stone 

Free Harrington “ Brenda Moses 

 “ Marcey Hannon 

 “ Felicia Post 

Glynn Simpler Chief Prayer Auxiliary Mary Small 

John Mierop Prayer Auxiliary Betty Salter 

Travis Farnham “ Darlene Jones 

 “ Liz Robinson 

Jerry Hendrickson Music Director Doreen Pupolo 

 Ideals Effie Farnham 

Thomas Kilburn Church Doreen Pupolo 

Luc Legault Piety Anita Flint 

Jonathan Hislop Study Natalie Scovel 

Lucas Hayward Action Rebecca McShane 

Mark Lake Leaders Barbi Langdon 

Cory Haggett Environments Diane Haggett 

Art Harrington CCIA Wendy Smith 

 Reunion Groups Ann Howard 

Fall 2019 Team List 
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Your Tres Dias Officers 

President—Jerry Cole 

VP—Dave Satre 

Secretary—Carolyn Satre 

Treasurer—Cathy Carlson 

Your Committee Chairs 

Weekend Supplies Committee 
Wayne & Karen Warner 

 

Post Weekend & Housing 

Dave Satre 
 

International Palanca 
Donna Gieul 

 

Application Committee 

Cheryl Lake 
Jennifer Smithers 

Nancy Knapp 
 

Communication Committee 
Brenda Berry 

Janet Smithers 
 

Team Screening Comm. 
Jerry & Beth Cole 

Kathleen Sullivan 
 

Food Committee 
Anita Norton 

Wayne Warner 
 

Visitation Team 

Jim Guiel, Karen Warner 
Janet Smithers 

 

International Representatives 

Mark & Cheryl Lake 
 

Spiritual Director Committee 
Ron Rilling, Fred Tomaselli 

and Paul Ciampaglia 

 

 July 20th Picnic at Jerry & Beth Coles 

86 VT RT 15, Cambridge, VT  12 Noon 

 August 17—Essentials Training 

10:00 am at Green Mountain Gospel Chapel 

Potluck lunch to follow at noon 

 September 21 TBA 

 October 19 Green Mountain Gospel Chapel 

Clip &            Save Secretariat at 5:00 p.m. Secuela at 6:30 p.m. 

the new Pescadores at the Closing 
ceremony, it saddens me to see a 
small amount of folks come out to 
represent the Tres Dias 
community. 
 
Please call Kathy McCullough the 
Chief Kitchen Auxiliary at 802-889-
5581 to talk about ways you can 
serve on the sidelines at the Vt. 
Tres Dias Women’s Weekend (#59) 
from Nov. 7-10, 2019. 
Don’t forget to pray, pray, pray for 
every aspect of Tres Dias, 
especially for the upcoming 
weekends. Sponsors, get ready to 
ask someone to attend the 
weekend-it’s never too early to get 
sponsor and pilgrim applications 
sent in to Cheryl Lake. It takes 
longer than we think to get a “yes” 
and for the pilgrim to get the 
application signed by their church 
leader. The application has been 
revised, so please go to the Vt. 
Tres Dias website to get the most 
recent copy. 
 
I thank Jesus 
for His 
continual 
pulling of my 

(Continued from page 2-Women’s Rector Letter) heart strings and showing me His 
ways. 
His promises will never fade 
away. The promise in Isaiah 
61:11 says “For as the earth 
brings forth its sprouts, and as a 
garden causes what is sown in it 
to sprout up, so the Lord GOD 
will cause righteousness and 
praise to sprout up before all the 
nations.”  We are His hands and 
feet on this earth and as He leads 
us to serve Him, we are joyful 
and thankful for the opportunities 
to serve for His glory. 
 
Your sister in Christ, 
Claudette Goad, 
Rector VT Tres Dias Women’s 
Weekend #59 

 

Be a 

 Pescadore 

(a Fisher of Men) 

Invite someone to 

be a Pilgrim on the 

weekend!! 

Call Dave Satre if 

you want to host a 

Secuela 

802-728-4836 


